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Factory farming exacerbates the existential crisis that we are facing in the form of 

climate change. We need decisive action from the state to promote small farms and 

regenerative farming practices and part of that action must be weakening the 

chokehold that factory farms have on the food market. I am an involved voter in the 

Eugene area and I strongly support the passage of SB 85. 


